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Year 4 Performance of  

‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ 
 
The children in Year 4 would like to invite you to watch their performance of ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ via 
Livestorm on Tuesday 29th March 2022 at 6.30pm. 

 

You will be sent an email from Livestorm inviting you to register - this will enable you to watch your 
child/ren’s performance.   Once you have registered you will also receive a recording of the performance 
(via email), so you can view it at a later date if you wish.  Please DO NOT share this recording.  Please 
ensure you have an up to date email address registered with the school office. 

 

We hope you can join us for the Year 4 Performance of ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’  
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